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SPORTS DAY 2019 
 

10th June, 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
Sports Day will be tomorrow, Tuesday 11th June, as it is forecast to be dry although 
please ensure that your child(ren) wear warm sports clothes as there could be a cool 
breeze. 
 

 Children are not required to wear their uniform on Sports day.   
 

 Children should wear suitable footwear (for running) and suitable clothing, 
including a sun hat. 

 
 It is very important that you put suncream on your child before sending them to 
school. 

 
 They should also bring a small, healthy snack and drink for break time. 

 
Sports day is an opportunity for children to have fun and enjoy participating in a 
variety of events. 
 
Hopefully the weather will be good and we will have an enjoyable day. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Tomás Mc Kee 

Tomás Mc Kee 

Principal  


